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IMPORTANT DATES AND REMINDERS
Board of Education Meeting: September 26, 2022 at 7:00 PM in the
NJ Start Strong Testing Grades 4 - 6 ELA, Math & Science September 19 - 23, 2022
PTA Meeting: September 19, 2022 at 6:00 PM
PTA Book Fair September 26 - September 29, 2022
PTA Family Fun Night September 29, 2022
Picture Day: September 30, 2022



***Coming Soon****




Be on the lookout for information about several clubs taking place this Fall!
The Fall Morning Fitness Club ( Kindergarten-2nd) and Fall Morning Fitness Club (3rd-6th) will begin
in early October. Permission slips will be sent home to all students in the next few weeks.
The Let’s “B” Social Club (Kindergarten-2nd) will begin the second week in October. Permission slips
will be sent home to select students in Kindergarten-2nd Grade the last week of September.
We are looking forward to seeing all of our returning and new club members in October!


Mrs. Riva and Mrs. Earley

FOURTH GRADE NEWS

Fourth Grade ELA and Social Studies





The Fourth Graders are already very busy in English Language Arts and Social Studies! We have been
enjoying many new books and starting our workshops. This fall will be filled with great new novels,
exciting writing lessons, and plenty of new responsibilities, too! The Fourth Grade students are already
proving that they are up for any challenge!

5TH GRADE NEWS
5TH grade students are all excited to be back in school to learn and be with their friends! Their
enthusiasm for school has shone in their attitudes and work. This year we spent time getting to know
one another and the rules and routines of being a 5th grader. Each student created a name plate with
nouns, verbs and adjectives that describe themselves. We kicked off the year in Reading with our
reading unit, "Getting to Know Ourselves as Readers". In this unit, students are learning how to self-
advocate for themselves as readers so they can always get the most of out of their reading, regardless
of where they are. In writing, 5th graders are writing personal narratives and learning all the important
elements in this type of writing. The students are loving writing about themselves and their
adventures. This is going to be a great year for all students to thrive in 5th grade.

6TH GRADE NEWS
6TH Grade is off to a great start! What a special thing it is to be the oldest kids in the school! They've
waited a long time to be the big fish in our little pond Stillwater Elementary.
One of the really special things that our 6th graders get to do here at Stillwater School is to hang the
flag each morning and lower it each day. the students have been taught proper etiquette while doing
this each day and are excited about this special honor they are all a part of. It is going to be a
wonderful year!









PHYSICAL EDUCATION & MILEAGE CLUB
This year is off to a great start in phys ed and health classes. In phys ed Friday mileage club has
already started and kids are excited to start to earn t heir tokens for every 5 miles that they complete.
They run laps and scan their cards after every lap. We have added a bunch of new tokens this year and
students are already working hard to earn them. This past week and next week students have started
a cooperative games unit. Students are learning to work together to complete various games and
learn the importance of teamwork. We are looking forward to a wonderful year in physical education!
Don't forget to wear your sneakers on phys ed days!


Mrs. Earley and Mr. Tiberi

NON-SCHOOL SPONSERED EVENTS:

BEARS YOUTH RUNNING PROGRAM
The Bears Youth Running Program is back this fall! Bears is a fun-based program to teach children the
many positive physical and mental benefits of the sport of running. The Bears Youth Running Program
has been in existence for the past 21 years. Fall Bears is open to kids in grade 4 through 8. Practices
will be held on Wednesdays from 4:30 PM to 5:30 PM at Lodestar Park beginning on Wednesday
September 21, 2022 and will run until the week before Thanksgiving. We will meet at the pavilion.
Please send your child with a sports bottle of water or a sports drink. Kids are grouped according to
their ability. The cost to part-take in Fall Bears is $25.00 per child which covers the entire season.
Call/text 973 271 6624 or email LaurieGordonRun@aol com to reserve a spot for your child or with

mailto:LaurieGordonRun@aol.com


any questions. Registration forms will be going home in back packs and will also be available in the
main office and the first day of practice. **THIS IS NOT A SCHOOL SPONSORED EVENT**

KITTATINNY BAND BOOSTERS TRICKY TRAY
Kittatinny Band Boosters


Tricky Tray


Saturday, September 24, 2022
Location: Kittatinny Regional High School


Doors Open: 5:00 pm (Table Reservations Only admitted @ 4:00pm)


Drawing: 7:00 pm


FREE ADMISSION – GENERAL SEATING AVAILABLE
*Adults Only-No one under 18 will be admitted-No Exceptions*


*HANDICAPPED ACCESSIBLE*
*CASH ONLY*
PRIZES
Level-1 $30 - $99 Value
$5.00/sheet 5 Sheets/$20.00
Level-2 $100 - $199 Value
$3.00/1 ticket $10.00/6 tickets
Level-3 $200 + Value
$4.00/1 ticket $10.00/3 tickets
Mystery Prize – Valued at $250


$5.00/ticket
50/50 Raffle


$1.00/1 ticket $5.00/6 tickets $10.00/15 tickets
Light Refreshments Available - or -


Bring your own (Only non-alcoholic beverages allowed)


Like us on Facebook!
https://www.facebook.com/KRHSBand
Check out our event here!


https://www.facebook.com/events/1217256532462486


Disney Park Hopper Passes, Coach, Vera Bradley, Bath & Body Works, Books, Gift Cards,
Amazon Echo’s, Movie Nights, Jewelry, Color Street and so much more!


*Thank you for supporting our program*

https://www.facebook.com/KRHSBand
https://www.facebook.com/events/1217256532462486


NOT A SCHOOL SPONSORED EVENT
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